[bookmark: _GoBack]Clarification – Legal Visits 14.10.20
Yesterday’s guidance on our response to the new Government high risk tier identified the suspension of visits.  To clarify this, we can’t lawfully suspend legal visits.  We should look to minimise travel and the risk of transmission via prioritising telephone and virtual access.  However, if a face to face meeting is required then we must still facilitate these, of course in a COVID secure manner.
Grateful if you can cascade to your sites as we are aware from social media that the confusion is leading to legal visits being refused.

Thank you
Ed Cornmell

